

Class of 1985

Class Agent Letter Late January 2019

Dear Class of 1985:

News from 1985:

From Professor Hipolito Chacon:

"Gents, just a quick note to wish you both a Happy New Year and to inform you that I have a new job. Starting January 1, 2019, I shall assume the position as the Bruce and Suzanne Crocker Director of the Montana Museum of Art & Culture. I shall retain my status as Professor of Art History and Criticism at the University of Montana-Missoula. Kyle, I believe you know that already, but I thought I'd forward it to you both nonetheless. Enjoy what's left of 2018! Rafael"

https://missoulian.com/news/local/new-director-montana-museum-can-be-classroom-and-playground-for/article 8f0f7a40-5fcc-5c1a-831b-ec874ce033f3.html?utm medium=social&utm source=facebook&utm campaign=user-share&fbclid=IwAR094MLuJoFnxFq-PT4NOmTSxIrFAkKDm9Gtn-LMzwZnzmDFXV7ZVwPBFz8

From Dan Stockton:

"Well, I guess I could say that I am doing well in the St Louis area and have enjoyed the comradery of the St Louis Wabash Alumni Association. My wife is a professional actress in musical theater and film and I too have been active in performance. Mainly in theater and this year won the St. Louis Arts for Life "Best Actor in a Comedy" for my performance as Felix in a local production of "The Odd Couple".

We live in O'fallon Illinois which is only 15 minutes from downtown St. Louis. She graduated from DePauw and tolerates my elation of Wabash's possession of the Bell. :-)
Daniel D. Stockton
Transportation / Containerization
Innertech, Nashville
A division of Grupo Antolin
Desk phone (618) 327-5208
Cell (618) 314-2331"

More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu or Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/

Please feel free to share news of your life with me or Mike Gilvary (milgils@sbcglobal.net)

Kyle Carr, 1985

231.935.6129 office 231.271.2758 home kcarr1@mhc.net